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On behalf of the United States Government, I wish to congratulate the
Monegasque people on celebrating your 162nd National Day, la Fête du Prince.

The United States and Monaco have enjoyed over 150 years of friendship, and
those bonds continue to grow. We are proud to call Monaco a friend and a
partner in promoting peace, trade, and cultural exchange. We look forward to
continuing our collaboration to the benefit of both the United States and
Monaco.
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